
 
 

 
 
 
 

 Leo J. Bub SBC Missouri 
 General Attorney One SBC Center 
  Room 3518 
  St. Louis, Missouri 63101 
 
  314.235.2508 Phone 
  314.247.0014  Fax 
   
  leo.bub@sbc.com

February 10, 2005 
 
 
 
The Honorable Vicky Ruth 
Senior Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 
 
 Re: Highly Confidential Portions of Transcript 
  Case No. TO-2005-0035 
 
Dear Judge Ruth: 
 
 You had asked us to review the in-camera portions of the transcript during which SBC 
Missouri witnesses Sylvia Fernandez, Sandy Moore and Craig Unruh were examined.  Based on our 
review, we believe the following changes should be made: 
 

Sylvia Fernandez - Pages 396, 399-405 and 408 from Commissioner Gaw’s examination of 
Ms. Fernandez should remain classified as Highly Confidential.  The remaining pages from that in-
camera session may be opened to the public. 
 
 Sandy Moore - Page 469 of Commissioner Gaw’s examination of Ms. Moore should remain 
classified as Highly Confidential.  The remaining pages from that in-camera session may be opened 
to the public. 
 
 Craig Unruh - No changes need to be made to the portions of the transcript designated as 
Highly Confidential from Commissioner Murray’s examination (pages 572-579).  Pages 621-624 and 
628-632 from Commissioner Clayton’s examination should remain classified as Highly Confidential.  
The remaining portions of Commissioner Clayton’s examination may be opened to the public.  And 
pages 735-740 of Commissioner Gaw’s examination should remain classified as Highly Confidential.  
The remaining pages of Commissioner Gaw’s examination may be opened to the public. 
 
 We would also confirm that no changes need to be made to the portions of the transcript 
designated as Highly Confidential from Commissioner Gaw’s examination of SBC Missouri witness 
Elizabeth Stoia (pages 644 - 655), and Commissioner Gaw’s examination of Staff witness Bill Peters 
(pages 1227-1236).  The transcript correctly denotes the material that needs to be designated as 
Highly Confidential.  
 

mailto:leo.bub@sbc.com


The Honorable Vicky Ruth 
February 10, 2005 
Page 2  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 Please call me with any questions or if you need anything further. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
       Leo J. Bub 
 
cc: Attorneys of Record 
 


